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In any sex harassment case that our firm or our New York co-
counsel and her firm, Mariann Wang of Cuti Hecker Wang, has ever
been involved in, we have never requested or insisted that a legislative
committee or other body not proceed with an investigation. To the
contrary, we believe that it is in the interest of good government and
working women that there is full accountability and transparency about
workplace sex harassment and that there should be full investigations

of accusations of workplace harassment.
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